
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: RYAN OVENELL, DIRECTOR OF ASSESSMENT AND TECHNOLOGY

SUBJECT: CHROMEBOOK PURCHASE

DATE: April 19, 2022

TYPE: ACTION REQUIRED

Part of the Stanwood Camano School District Technology Plan is the refreshing of 
student and staff devices to ensure they are in appropriate working order. This year 
more than 1,000 chromebooks will reach their Automated Update Expiration (AUE). 
It is important that devices that reach their AUE are refreshed so the appropriate 
updates can happen.

We are seeking approval to purchase 1,100 Chromebooks that will replace these 
devices  These Chromebooks will come with a 7 year  AUE.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board move to approve payments totaling $300,575.00 for the 
purchase of 1,100 Chromebooks.






